
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

This Week 

April 27th     -  Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00am 

April 28th    -  Messy Church 5:00 – 6:30pm 

April 28th    -  Choir Practice in the Choir Room 7:30pm 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07echbvxfr93fb9abe&llr=9edespcab 

 

 

A day-long conference focused on how we are sent into the world to participate in 

God's Mission. All members of the diocesan community (clergy, lay leaders, adults, 

youth, and children) are invited to the Musqueam Community Centre and Cultural 

Education Resource Centre (6735 Salish Dr, Vancouver, BC) on Saturday May 14, 2016 

from 9am to 4:30pm, followed by dinner. 
 

 The day will include sessions with Bishop Melissa Skelton and with Bishop Brent 

Alawas and Attorney Floyd Lawlet of Episcopal Diocese of Northern Philippines. In 

addition, there will be a variety of workshops from which participants will be able to 

choose three to attend. The Conference is open to ALL members of the Diocese.  

 

Fees: $25 per adult, $12 for youth and children. Dinner is an additional $30 per adult 

or $15 for youth and children. Registration closes on April 29, 2016. 
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Sorrento Retreat & Conference Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sojourners Weekend                                                     

For youth and young adults ages 13-25 Young 

The Holy in the Ordinary:  

Celtic Christian Spirituality with Lynne McNaughton  

 

Join us as we untangle the mysteries of Celtic Spirituality and venture on the pilgrim’s way.  

We will explore the ancient wisdom of the Scots, Irish, Welsh and Bretons who provide a 

wonderful way of faith that honours creation, daily rituals, heroic tales, dramatic adventures 

and spiral spiritual journeys.  

We will take a virtual pilgrimage going back in time to explore how their lives might speak to 

our lives as Christians today. 

 See more at:  

http://www.sorrento-centre.bc.ca/2016-0520-young-sojourners.html#sthash.OwUtMrI0.dpuf 
 

Taddy Erye 

It is with regret that we announce the death of Taddy on April 14th. There will be a memorial 

service and reception at St. Catherine’s at a later date, to be determined by her family 


